
 

 

NOTICE FOR ALL PARENTS 

 

Dear Parents, 

We had arranged a group discussion on 9th September. The discussion was made on the 

following points. 

 

1.Check daily Homework whether it is completed by the child or not . 

2. Don't give outside or junk food to the child for tiffin. 

3. Don't send money with him/her. 

4. Encourage not to use cellphone 

 

We REINFORCE the education that children receive at home from their parents. 

 

HOPE FOR YOUR COOPERATION. 
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